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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 5:17 PM


To: J. Stuart; Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: salvage density model question


In CVP ROCON\2019-02-05 Final BA\Data files\SalvageDensity\fwdrocsalvagedensityanalysis, the fall-run,


late fall-run, and spring-run workbooks have "nonnormalized" in the filename, while the winter-run workbook


says "normalized".


There seems to be escapement data in all files, but haven't chased down all the formulas to try to figure out what


is being used or not. Do either of you know whether the annual summaries by water year type (see, e.g.


the table in cells N30:T38 on the "W Tables" tab of the winter-run file) are different for winter-run than

for the other Chinook runs?


I'm adding these summaries to John's Chinook production analysis and want to describe the data accurately.
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